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Hi Gemma

I’ve been asked to look at this from a highways point of view.  I’m struggling a little to fully understand what’s proposed here not least because of the long history but also the paucity of information accompanying the application.  This isn’t my formal response, but I can’t see a problem with what’s proposed in terms of the car parking.  But given that the number of spaces appears to have increased from 31 to 41/42, it’d be reassuring to understand the reasoning.  I can’t find any explanation on the planning portal from the applicant.  Is it because the mix of the floorspace is more B1 than B2 and B8? 

Thanks

Craig

Craig Rossington
Senior Transport Planner
Transport Development Control
Cherwell and West Oxfordshire Locality
Oxfordshire County Council, Speedwell House, Speedwell Street, Oxford, OX1 1NE
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